
Attention All T &ECrews
Assured Environments will perform a
pest control treatment in Trainmen’s
Lounge on Saturday, March 17th, 2018.

The Trainmen’s Lounge will be closed
all day Saturday to facilitate the
extermination and will reopen on
SundayMarch 18th, 2018.

No personal items should be left in the
area when you leave.

Sheldon L. Booker
Assistant Superintendent
NewYork Penn Station


